
  

 
 

         

     19th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT –FRIDAY 10TH NOVEMBER – 1:15PM-3:40PM  

 

Your child is invited to participate in a Year 3/4 Football Tournament which is being held at Kemsing Primary 

School on Friday 10th November.  

 

It is 7 aside, girls and boys welcome but not essential. Kemsing School PTA are going to be providing drinks 

and snacks throughout the afternoon.  Parents / carers are welcome to stay and support the team but will need to 

sign in at the school office on arrival.  

 

Children must look smart as they are representing the school and will be provided with our football strip which 

must be washed and returned to school after each match, they also need to wear trainers/ football boots (no 

metal spikes) and shin pads if they have them.  They will also need to bring a snack and some water to drink.  

We are a nut free school so please ensure that you do not include any nuts. 

 

In order for us to take part we are looking for parental support in providing lifts.  We request that if you are 

unable to drop or collect your child at the venue that you make your own arrangements with another 

family to transport your child and include the name of the person on the form. If you are unable to 

organise a lift, please contact the school office and they will be able to advise which other parents are 

going.  We are not able to arrive before 1:15pm so they will need to leave school at 12:55pm.  Parking isn't 

easy by the school but there is the local village car park next to the school or there is on road parking, With 

have been asked to tell you not to park in the doctors surgery. 

 

There is NO cost for this event but parents do need to advise us if they do not wish their child to participate in 

this event.  If we do not have enough players to make up a team, the event may be cancelled. 

 

We are hoping that Mr Mitchinson will be able to supervise our team for the duration of the time that they are at 

the football tournament, but we have not been able to fully confirm this yet.  Please indicate when registering if 

you are able to volunteer to help supervise the children too. 

 

Please click on the link to register;- https://forms.gle/8Bqkmni99Ka1LnB98  

 

By completing this form will give permission for the teacher in charge of the party to give consent on your 

behalf for any urgent medical treatment, including anaesthetic to be given. 
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We now have a revised Code of Conduct for attending PE events, along with all schools in the Sevenoaks 

Partnership which we request to be completed and returned to school. 

 

Please complete the form by Friday 3rd November. 

 
EVEN IF YOUR CHILD IS UNABLE TO TAKE PART, PLEASE COMPLETE THE QUICK TICK BOX 

ONLINE TO LET US KNOW SO WE CAN OFFER THE PLACE TO SOMEONE ELSE.   

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss H. Fitch    Mrs G. Lovatt-Young 

PE Co-ordinator   Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


